
 

 
Great Neck Synagogue Men’s Club                                               November 10, 2014 

26 Old Mill Road 

Great Neck, NY 11023 

 

 

Dear, Jon  

The Killing Kompany, 

     I can’t say enough about your recent performance for us at Clobeh restaurant in 

Great Neck. You and your group of highly trained professional actors made our 

evening the most talked about event in recent history. Everyone was so engaged 

with your performance and had the time of their life. I have never seen so many 

Shul members enjoying an evening as much as that before. 

    As an Orthodox Shul I had some concerns over the material that would be used in 

the show but everything was done with so much class and decorum. You and your 

group were the most consummate professionals. The evening flowed so well, the 

timing of the show and the diner was absolutely perfect.  

    Please so not hesitate to call for any reference as I will be happy to accommodate 

you.  

Sincerely yours, 

Mark Friedman 

VP Men’s Club 

 

 

 


